
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Monday 7th November marks the beginning of Children’s Book Week 2022 and we are lucky enough to have a local 
author in to visit the children in Year 1 and Year 2 on Tuesday 8th November 2022. Paula Fletcher is the author of 
‘Doughnut’s Adventures’ and ‘New Beginnings’.     

             

   
 

Doughnut’s Adventures 

Doughnut, the penguin, has always felt different. He doesn't like the cold and he hates eating fish! Which is not ideal, 
considering he lives in Antarctica! He dreams of white sandy beaches and the sun on his face. He sits alone most of the time, 

until he meets William . . . and their adventures begin. 

New Beginnings  

Doughnut, the little penguin, has always felt different. He loves to eat pizza and doughnuts and hates the cold! When we last 
saw Doughnut and his friend William, the snowflake, they had just arrived on a beautiful beach in a country called New 

Zealand. Join them here as they carry on with their tale and explore the North and South Islands. A new friend really needs 
their help - bees are in danger because humans are stealing their honey. Doughnut and William must make the humans 

understand and save the bees! Doughnut’s adventures continue when he meets someone very special from his past... 

 
Paula will be reading to the children in Year 1 and Year 2 throughout the day. She will also bring copies of her books 
which children will be able to buy from her on the playground at the end of the school day. If you would like to buy 
books from Paula, please bring cash when collecting your child and you will be able to buy a copy straight from Paula 
who will be set up on the playground. Copies of ‘Doughnut’s Adventures’ and ‘New Beginnings’ are available at the 
price of £6.99 each.  Both books can be purchased together at the price of £10.  
 
We are so lucky to have the opportunity to support a local author in our school and we can’t wait for the children to 
share these books.   
 
Many thanks,  
 
Miss J Morris  
Reading Subject Lead  
  


